
July 9, 2024 

City Clerk's Office 
Attn: Yolando Lozano 
255 W. Alameda 
Tucson, AZ 85701 

Dear Ms. Lozano: 

375 W. Sahuarita Center Way 
Sahuarita, p.;z 85629 

sahuaritaAZ.gov 

At the June 24, 2024, Sahuarita Town Council meeting, Robert Smith was appointed to serve on the 
Tucson-Pima County Bicycle Advisory Committee to fill a four-term ending, June 30, 2028. 

Please find enclosed Mr. Smith's loyalty oath of office as pursuant to state law (A.R.S. §38-231). 
If you have questions, please contact the Town Clerk's Office at 520-822-8801. 
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Town Clerk 
Phone: (520} 822-8802 
Fax: (520} 822-8820 




